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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, November 5, 2014 8:24 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Subject: Re: Texas Gov Rick Perry's Visit to PTR

Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Nov 5, 2014, at 3:46 PM, "Priester, Nicole" <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

FYI 
You depart for India on that date. I will regret but wanted to make sure you were aware of the 

invitation. 
  
From: bob@ptr91.com [mailto:bob@ptr91.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 1:17 PM 

To: Priester, Nicole 
Subject: Texas Gov Rick Perry's Visit to PTR 
  

Hello Nicole, 

  

I am sure that Gov Haley already knows that Texas Gov Rick Perry is going to be in Horry 

County on Tuesday, November 11th.  I just wanted to let you know that Gov Perry will be at 

PTR Industries for a tour of our facility and to facilitate the transfer of a Texas State 

Commemorative Gun to the Special Operation Wounded Warrior (SOWW) Group.  The purpose 

of this email is make sure that Gov Haley knows that she is invited and welcome to attend this 

event in our manufacturing facility.  Gov Perry will be here at 2:30pm.  Please let me know if 

Gov Haley would like to be here so I can make the appropriate arrangements. 

  

Also, please pass on to her that we have Gov Haley's campaign signs posted in front of our 

building and that we here at PTR are big fans/supports.  She is an outstanding Governor and we 

are all very confident that she will be re-elected.  

  

Thank you, 

  

Bob Grabowski 
Purchasing Manager 
843-358-2222 ext 305 
Cell 843-457-3237  
  

PTR91.com 

  

PTR Industries 

101 Cool Springs Dr. 
Aynor, SC  29511 


